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Message from the Head of School

Dear CBA Family,

As another school year comes to an end, I am proud to report that the 
tradition of excellence continues into CBA’s one hundred and fifty-fourth 
year.  As scholarship awards arrive for the Class of 2014, our 100% college 
acceptance rate extends through a fourth decade. Our graduates will move 
on to study at some of the best colleges and universities in the country.  

In addition to our celebrations surrounding commencement, the year has been filled with 
success. The recent additions to the CBA Faculty and Administration have strengthened solid 
departments and translated into some remarkable results.  Our tremendous Regents scores in 
Earth Science, Chemistry, Geometry, and Physics have inspired many students to pursue further 
study in those fields.  Next year, we are increasing the number of sections of Physics and will 
introduce our engineering curriculum, Project Lead the Way.

As a school, and as a community, we are moving in the right direction to ensure the success of 
Christian Brothers Academy.  Over the past five years, our enrollment has increased; we are 
getting bigger, but we are certainly getting better.  This improvement is the result of a focus on 
continuous improvement, combined with hard work by a talented faculty, dedicated families, 
and an outstanding group of students.  With the support of the CBA family, we will continue to 
provide quality education in the Lasallian tradition, allowing for each young man who walks 
the halls of CBA to reach his personal best.

Saint John Baptist de La Salle, pray for us.  Live Jesus in our hearts, forever!

James Schlegel
Head of School

Message from the Chairman

Dear Parents and Alumni:

The 2013-2014 school year was very successful and we are in our fourth 
year of enrollment growth.  In addition, the administration and faculty 
continues to enhance the school’s academic offerings to best prepare our 
students for college and beyond.  These successes have been made possible 
through the generous support of our parents, alumni and friends.  I am 

inspired by the willingness of so many people to help support the Christian Brothers’ mission at CBA.

This year we welcomed five new Trustees to the Board:  Brother Joseph Schaefer, Brother Stephen 
Olert, Robert Jones ’83, Lynn Zielinski and William Anthony ’81.   The Board continues to 
work closely with the administration to evaluate and plan for CBA’s bright future.  As the for-
mer Bishop Howard Hubbard previously stated, Catholic schools are needed more today than 
ever.  Many parents are looking for a school that prepares their son academically to perform at 
the highest level and provides a learning environment that teaches life-long religious and moral 
values.  Through your continued support, CBA will remain a premier educational institution, 
holding true to the Christian Brothers’ teaching philosophy.

I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer.

Christopher Scaringe ’82
Chairman of the Board of Trustees

Administration
James Schlegel 
Head of School

Charles Abba 
Associate Principal 

Blaine Drescher ’04 
Athletic Director

Robert Groelz ’94 
Assistant Principal for Students

Marty McGraw ’77 
Assistant Principal  
for the Middle School

Brian O’Connell 
Director of Admissions

Owen O’Leary 
Director of Campus Ministry

Tom Reinisch 
Director of Student Guidance

Vicki Roberts 
Chief Financial Officer

Colleen Ward 
Director of Institutional Advancement

Board of Trustees
Christopher Scaringe, Esq., CPA ’82, 
Chairman 

James Schlegel, Head of School

Todd Mesick ’85, Vice Chairman 
J. Timothy O’Hearn ’58, Past Chairman

William Anthony ’81
Carm Basile
Brian Culnan, Esq. ’85
Thomas J. DiNovo, Esq.
Brother Thomas Gerrow, FSC
Sheila Greco
Mark Hulbert, CFC ’83
Robert Jones ’83
Robert Marini, Jr. ’84
Brother William Martin, FSC ’55, Emeritus 

Eugene Napierski, Esq. ’61
Brother Stephen Olert, FSC
Joseph A. Reilly ’56
Brother Thomas J. Scanlan, FSC, Ph.D.
Brother Joseph Schafer, FSC
Rev. Erwin Schweigardt, Ph.D. ’57
Michael J. Van De Loo, CPA ’90
Lynn Zielinski
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Graduation 2014
Congratulations to the graduating class of 2014 who continue CBA’s 
tradition of 100% college acceptance. Our 60 graduates were awarded 
over $10 million in scholarship money.

Maxwell James Anthony
Nicholas Eugene Belles
Andrew James Burke
Evan Michael Carey
Griffin James Clark
Paul E. Corradi
Elliott Anthony Croskey
Tyler Ashton Culpepper
Connor Patrick Cushine
Kiernan Aole Dalzell
Liam Jeffery Daurio
Zachary Maloy DeThomasis
Gregory Michael Discipio
Ryan Scott Early
Brady Christopher Fallon
Alexander Hayden Fish
Griffin Anthony Fisher
Jacob Richard Foglia
Alexander Zachary Frost

Sean Quinn Glennon
Harry Oliver Gochee IV
Bennett MacNellen Haynes
Michael Scott Hehir
Nicholas Matthew Kelley
Brendan Peter Kelly
Alexander Ross Koshgarian
Paul Thomas Kotecki, Jr.
Kyle Christopher Kremzier
Nicholas Joseph Makarowsky
Nicholas Alfred Marini
Ronald Anthony Matos
Matthew James McAuliffe
Phillip Emanuel Melecio
Jason Michael Micelli
Jordan Andrew Mitchell
Aidan Padraic Murphy
Dakota Leroy Naylor
Jonas Domanico Neri

Ryan Patrick O’Hagan
Christopher David O’Keefe
Daniel Micah Owens
Fritz Pierre
Nicholas John Prattico
Jared Douglas Raia
Brian Luke Renauld
Dennis Joseph Riley
Christiano Josef Rotolo
Danase Angelo Serafini
Hunter Nicholas Shaw

Shonn K. Singh
Philip Greig Stire
Grant Everett Stockman
Kyle Mark Stockman
Justin Andrew Van Epps
Samuel Dylon Vasquez
Connor Anthony Wacksman
Brenden Padraig Ward
Christian Sean Ward
Kevin Howard Wilson
David Alexander Zaccaria

8th grade moving up ceremony

Congratulations to the future class of 2018
Nolan Aery

Daniel Albright

Luke Anthony

Jeremiah Bennett

Luke Bergan

Connor Bolger

Casey Boyan

Travis Brooks

Andrew Carroll

Tyler Coffey

Ryan Constantino

Christian Corker

Joshua Edmunds

Dominick Federici

Hunter Harris

Christopher Iannone

Christian Italiano

Troy James

Jonathan Kenyon

Walter Kurzejeski

Edward Lichorat

Timothy Maggs, Jr.

Nicolas Melillo

Dominic Meola

Brandon Mohrhoff

Joseph Mullen

Jack O’Hara

Aidan Pacifico

Matthew Patterson

Joseph Pierre

Nathan Raia

Michael Raimo

Kevin Renaud

Connor Ryan

Jesus Sarda

Sloan Seymour

Ethan Sheraw

Keegan Skinner

Sebastian Stollmeyer

Matthew Timoney

Nicola Tirino

Brian Tucker

John Warner

Pryce Wasula

James Watson

Kevin White

William Zaccaria

May Crowning
Middle School students gathered around the CBA Grotto 
to honor Mary, the mother of Jesus, during the month of 
May, a tradition in the Roman Catholic Church. The 8th 
grade class led the middle school student body and faculty 
in readings, the singing of psalms, praying a decade of the 
rosary, and the crowning of Mary with flowers.  At the 
conclusion of the ceremony, every student placed a  
flower in a glass vase at the feet of Mary to honor her. 
CBA 8th grade theology classes had been preparing this 
ceremony under the instruction of CBA’s Campus  
Minister Owen O’Leary.

The CBA Middle 
School Student 
Body and Teachers

Pryce Wasula ’18
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CBA Bowling Wins Big Ten Title
The CBA Bowling Team collected the Big Ten regular season 
championship and won the Big Ten Tournament at Boulevard Bowl.  It 
was a fantastic all-around season for the Brothers. In total, the Brothers 
won every match in the Big Ten, winning a stunning 95 out of 96 games 
in Big Ten play. The Brothers were led by Big Ten MVP Chris Radliff ’16 
who bowled and average of 233 on the season.  Chris was also named to 
the 2014 Times Union Bowling All-Stars First Team. 

From Left to Right: A.J. Collins ’16, Chris Radliff ’16, CBA Althletic 
Director Blaine Drescher ’04, Connor Adams ’16, Mike Saccocio ’15, 
Assistant Coach Tom Donato Jr., Zach Terry ’17, Head Coach Tom 
Donato, Kyle Adams ’16 and Dominic Savona ’16

Rento ’17 Makes 
Finals in Shakespeare 
Competition
CBA freshman Jack Rento was a finalist 
at the 30th annual English-Speaking 
Union National Shakespeare Competition 
held on Sunday, March 2, 2014 at the 
William K. Sanford Town Library in 
Colonie. 

Fourteen high school students from 
local schools attended to perform 
Shakespearean soliloquies and sonnets 
entirely from memory. Jack chose the role 
of Julius Cesar and impressed the judges 
to reach the final round. This was Jack’s 
first time performing Shakespeare. 

CBA Students Compete in Academic World 
Quest Competition

Academic World Quest is a 
nationwide program administered 
through the World Affairs Councils 
of America, and was presented locally 
by the International Center of the 
Capital Region. CBA Students Elliott 
Raimo ’17, Andrew DiNovo ’17, Dan 
O’Connor ’15, and Johnny Woods ’15 
competed in this year’s competition 
on Sunday, March 9, 2014.  This 
year’s categories focused on the six 
top national security issues for the 
President of the United States in 2014 
and members of CBA’s team finished 
second. From Left to Right: Congressman Paul Tonko, Elliot 

Raimo ’17, Andrew DiNovo ’17, Dan O’Connor ’15, 
Johnny Woods ’15 and Jenifer Kish

CBA Wins Big Ten Indoor Track 
Championships
The CBA indoor track and field team won the Big Ten 
Championships, the first time in nearly 15 years that CBA indoor 
track has accomplished this feat.  Helping the Brothers capture the 
title were performances by many track athletes in multiple events. 
The 4 x 200m relay team of Austin Ellis ’15, Dan Kehrer ’16, Jaylen 
McIntyre ’15 and Elliot Croskey ’14 took first place. The team of 
Kaushik Pilar ’15, Mike Flowers ’17, Mike Buyaskas ’15, and Nick 
O’Brien ’15 finished first in the 4 x 800m relay. Justin Van Epps ’14 
and Liam O’Brien ’15 took first and second respectively in the 4 x 
800m. Elliot Croskey ’14 placed first in the 55m dash. In CBA’s best 
event of the day, the 1000m, CBA runners swept the podium; Justin 
Van Epps ’14 placed first, Kevin LaFleche ’16 second, and Liam 
O’Brien ’15 third.

2014 CBA Indoor Track Team
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NHS/NJHS Induction
Congratulations to the following students on being inducted into the National Honor Society 
and National Junior Honor Society.

Class of 2015
Seth Cline
Connor Farley
Jack Ladd
Daniel O’Connor
Kaushik Pilar

Class of 2016
Will Byron
Michael Carnavos
Dylan Couch

Liam Harrison
Noah Keith
Joseph Kolbe
Louis LaCivita
Kevin LaFleche
Joseph Lauria
Nicholas Lewis
Ethan Mendel
Kevin Mullady
Connor Munro

Daniel Philbin
Justin Raia
Elliott Raimo
William 
VanBeusekom
Thomas Vielkind
Brendan Zebrowski

Class of 2017
Andrew Demeter
Andrew DiNovo

Justin Esposito
Max Jones
Jake LaChapelle
Brian LaFleche
Nicholas Parisi
Davis Payne
Jack Rento
Justin Vanderhoef

Class of 2018
Dominic Meola
Aidan Pacifico
Matthew Patterson
Nathan Raia
Keegan Skinner

Class of 2019
Sean Calagna
Tucker Couch
Benjamin Curro
Justin Henges
Peter O’Toole
Tucker Scaringe
Declan Tunny

Inductees to the Saint Miguel Chapter of the 
National Honor Society

Inductees to the Saint Benilde 
Chapter of the National Junior 
Honor Society

CBA Mock Trial 
Finishes Season
The CBA Mock Trial team fin-
ished the season with a trip to the 
semi-finals. The team, composed 
of sophomores, juniors, and a 
freshman, gained a great deal of 
legal acumen, poise, and con-
fidence as they moved through 
the season. Mock Trial gives students the 
opportunity to present a court case drafted 
by members of the NYS Bar Association and 
argue it in a court room in front of a judge. 
The team was coached by Thomas DiNovo 
Esq. and Jenifer Kish.

Pictured from left to right: Will Byron ’16,  
Ethan Mendel ’16, Andrew DiNovo ’17, 
Justin Dickenson ’15, Connor Munro ’16,  
Daniel Philbin ’16, Gregory Rudolph ’15,  
and Justin Kenyon ’16 (missing from 
photo).

Pi Bee at CBA
CBA Middle School students paid recognition to an 
important day in mathematics, “Pi Day”. Pi (Greek 
letter “π”) is the symbol used in mathematics to 
represent a constant. Pi has been calculated to over 
one trillion digits beyond its decimal point. Student 
were challenged to memorize as many decimal 

places as they could in order to win the first ever CBA 
Middle School “Pi Bee”. Congratulations to sixth grader 
John Picchione who memorized an amazing 129 digits!

“Pi Bee” Results Champion: John Picchione ’20.  Finalists: 
John Warner ’18, Eric Fryer ’19, Moses Torres ’19, Peter 
O’Toole ’19, and Nathaniel Rodriguez ’20.

CBA Students Participate 
in Viking Challenge
Kevin Mullady ’16, Joseph Lauria ’16, and Michael 
Carnavos ’16, made it to the final round of the 
Viking Challenge in Trivial Pursuit hosted by Hudson 
Valley Community College. Students from local high 
schools competed in teams in a computerized version 
of Trivial Pursuit.

From Left to Right: 
Jen Kish, Kevin 
Mullady ’16, Joseph 
Lauria ’16, and 
Michael Carnavos ’16

Mothers’ Review
CBA held its annual Mothers’ Review to honor its 
graduating seniors and their mothers on Thursday, May 
15, 2014.  This was the last military ceremony involving 
our senior officers as they handed over control of the CBA 
brigade to the underclassman.  Mothers were invited to 
review the brigade before the seniors were dismissed from 
formation and were saluted by the rest of the underclassman.

The Class 
of 2014
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Officers’ Commissioning

CBA held its Officers’ Commissioning Ceremony 
on Monday, May 19, 2014.  This military ceremony 
commissions current juniors as the new commanding 
officers for the 2014-2015 school year.  Donald Vivian ’15 
was named Cadet Colonel.  Lieutenant Cadet Colonel 
Justin Decker ’15 will be the Executive Officer, 
Lieutenant Cadet Colonel Nick O’Brien ’15 will be the 
1st Battalion Commander, Lieutenant Cadet Colonel 
Liam O’Brien ’15 will be 2nd Battalion Commander, and 
Lieutenant Cadet Colonel John Robert Graham ’15 will 
be the S-3 Logistics Officer.  Officers were commissioned 
to lead various units of the CBA brigade including 
the band, companies, and platoons.  As officers were 
commissioned, parents were asked to pin on their new 
rank.  This begins the new era of leadership left by the 
graduating class of 2014. 

COL Donald Vivian

LTC Liam O’Brien

LTC Nicolas O’Brien

LTC John Robert 
Graham

LTC Justin Decker

MAJ Seth Cline

MAJ Dustin Scaringe

MAJ Thomas Stanton

MAJ Patrick Pastore

CPT Matthew Hamel

CPT Conor Farley

CPT Justin Dickenson

CPT Lorenzo Horvath

CPT Ben Anthony

CPT James O’Neill

CPT Matthew Mahigian

CPT Jack Ladd

CPT Kaushik Pilar

CPT Michael Strohmaier

CPT Daniel O’Connor

CPT Matthew Sawicki

2LT Harvey Robinson

2LT Diamond Corker

2LT Michael Leffler

2LT Jonathan Woods

2LT Michael Crisafulli

2LT Joshua Wynn

2LT Austin Ellis

2LT Michael Buyaskas

2LT Salvatore Fuda

2LT Ian Leffler

2LT Matthew Seeley

2LT Matthew Badalucco

2LT Jaylen McIntyre

2LT Ryan Spencer

2LT Brian Monroe

2LT David Unser

2LT Alexander Remy

2LT James Smith

Class of 2015 Commissioned Officers
Cadet Colonel Donald Vivian ’15 with his mother and 
father, Kristin and Timothy

Wansboro Rifle 
Drill Team
The Wansboro Rifle Drill Team 
placed 1st in Armed Inspection 
and 2nd in Armed Exhibition 
at Minisink Valley High School 
on February 8, 2014. The Drill Team also competed at 
Newburgh Free Academy on Saturday March 15, 2014 
where Kevin Mullady and Joe Lauria won 1st place in Armed 
Dual Exhibition and the Drill Team won 2nd place in Armed 
Exhibition.

The 2013-2014 CBA Drill Team

Left Joe Lauria ’16, 
Right Kevin Mullady ’16

Max Anthony ’14 
Receives State 
Athletic Award

Max Anthony ’14 received the “12th 
Man Award” from the NY State High 
School Coaches Association. This award 
is given to a player who has to overcome 
a tragedy or an obstacle during their 
season. Max, a team captain, tore his 
meniscus in his knee and missed most of 
his senior season.  With hard work and 
perseverance, Max came back to help lead his Brothers to their first 
Empire Division Championship and  first Section 2 Title since 2007. 
Varsity Football Coach, Joe Burke, recommended Max for the award.
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Nick Marini ’14 Receives 
Scholar-Athlete Awards
Football and basketball player Nick Marini ’14 was named to the 
2013 Scholar All-State Football Team, selected by the Coaches of 
the New York State High School Football Coaches Association. 
Nick has also been recognized by the Capital District Chapter of 
the National Football Foundation and College Hall of Fame as a 
2013 Scholar Football Athlete.  He also received a Section 2  
Scholar-Athlete Award in basketball for his combination of 
academics, community involvement, and basketball ability.

Dennis Riley ’14 Accepts 
Nomination to U.S. Naval 
Academy
Dennis Riley ’14 has accepted an appointment to the United 
States Naval Academy in Annapolis, MD. Riley received his 
nomination from United States Congressman, Paul Tonko. 
The son of Joseph and Karen Riley of Amsterdam, NY, Dennis 
served as a Cadet Lieutenant Colonel at CBA, serving as the 2nd 
Battalion Commander.  CBA JROTC Program Leader Sergeant 
First Class Reeves stated “Dennis is confident and intelligent, and 
displays the integrity and courage needed to represent and uphold 
the values of our nation. He will make an outstanding leader, and 
our nations Naval Academy will benefit from his presence.” 

Seniors Throw a Beach Party to End 
Year
Members of the senior class celebrated their last day of classes with a 
Beach Party.  For their senior prank the class of 2014 brought in sand, 
lawn ornaments, beach balls, and a gas grill.

Class of 2014

Brady Fallon ’14  
Signs Letter of Intent 
to UMASS Lowell

CBA held a letter of intent signing 
ceremony for senior Brady Fallon ’14 
in the CBA Alumni Library on Friday, 
May 9th. Brady signed a letter of 
intent to play collegiate baseball at the 
UMASS Lowell. He has been offered a 
four-year athletic scholarship to play 
middle infield for the River Hawks. 

Brady Fallon ’14 with his  
step-mother and father Nancy and 
David Fallon

Elliot Croskey ’14  
Signs Letter of Intent 
to UAlbany
Elliot Croskey ’14 signed his letter of intent 
to play football at the University at Albany. 
Elliot is receiving a four-year athletic 
scholarship. 

Greig Stire to Play at 
UAlbany
Greig Stire ’14 has 
committed to the 
University at Albany 
to play basketball.  
Greig had many 
options to choose 
from on where to 
go to school and 
play basketball, but 
after speaking with 
UAlbany Head Coach 
Will Brown, Greig 
has decided to attend 
UAlbany and play for 
the Great Danes.

Elliot Croskey ’14 and his mother Mitzie Rowe

Geig Stire ’14
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Brother Aloysius Myers Mother-Son 
Communion Breakfast

The CBA Parents Association 
held the Annual Brother 
Aloysius Myers Mother-Son 
Communion Breakfast, a 
chance for mothers and sons 
to come together for a CBA 
Mother’s Day celebration. 
CBA Seniors, pictured 
below, attended their final 
communion breakfast as a 
CBA student. 

 

Members of the Class of 2014 attending their last Brother Aloysius Myers 
Mother-Son Communion Breakfast

JROTC Leadership Awards
The CBA JROTC Department held its JROTC Leadership Awards Night on 
Thursday, April 24 2014.  Students were honored for their work on Drill Team, 
Color Guard, Rifle Team, Academics, Leadership, and Veteran/Civic Awards.

Mike Carnavos ’16 and his mother, Judy Carnavos

Flag Lowering Ceremony
The CBA Student Body held its Flag Lowering Ceremony to 
signify the end of the school year on Friday, May 13, 2014.  
Rain forced the CBA Brigade and Middle School to move the 
ceremony into the CBA Gymnasium where Head of School 
James Schlegel accepted the American flag from  
Cadet Colonel Donald Vivian ’15.

CBA Students Score  
High NYSSMA Marks

Father-Son 
Dinner
The CBA Parents’ 
Association held the 
annual Father-Son 
Dinner on April 27, 
2014 at the Italian 
American Community 
Center in Albany.  
Fathers and sons had a 
great time enjoying food 
and live entertainment.

Each spring, the New 
York State School Music 
Association commonly known 
as NYSSMA, hosts statewide 
solo competitions.  Students 
work on their solo throughout 
the second semester and then 
play for an adjudicator who 
grades their performance.  The 
following CBA musicians 
competed at a Level V and VI 
and scored a rating above 90 on 
their solos’.

Level V

A+ (98) Henry Fernandez

A- (91): Johnny Woods

A (93): Davis Payne

A (93): Will Van Beusekom

A (94) Johnny Karrat

A+ (97) Robert Cassidy

A+ �(98) Tommy Holtzman x2 
(classical AND Jazz solos)

A+ (98) Dustin Scaringe

A+ (100) James Avery

Level VI 

A- (90): Andrew DiNovo

A+ (98) Elliott Raimo

A+(100) Matt Badalucco
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Bill Atkinson
Bill Atkinson has been a teacher at 
CBA for 33 years.  Mr. Atkinson 
has held positions as the Ski Club 
Moderator, History Department 
Chair, Assistant Principal for Student 
Affairs, U.S. History Teacher, and 
Global History and Geography 
Teacher.  

Mr. Atkinson’s students have always received high scores on State 
examinations and his teachings have played an influential role in all 
of his students in and out of the classroom.  For many years he has 
run school trips to Walt Disney World, Yankees games, Washington 
D.C. and Boston.  Life lessons and the responsibilities he gave his 
students on these trips were some of his most important teachings.  

Mr. Atkinson will be missed for all that he has given to his students 
and people he influenced while at CBA.  “Semper Fi”

Purple and Gold Gala
CBA’s 5th Annual Purple & Gold Gala “Portraits of Excellence” on April 5, 2014 was a huge success, 
with over 350 people in attendance.  A portion of the proceeds raised at the Gala will go towards the 
CBA Dining Hall Renovation project to help provide our students an updated and polished environment 
and meeting space.  

Special thanks to all of our 2014 Gala sponsors and supporters and to the Gala Committee for all of 
their hard work and dedication to ensure the night was a success.  Co-Chairs were Monica and Bob 
Marini ’84 and Paola and James Horvath joined by committee members Sheryl Anthony, Colleen 
O’Hara, Jill Kolbe, Bettina Dill, Sheila Greco, Colleen Mullady, Bob and Janis Koshgarian, Nicole 
Parisi, Marcie Van Epps, Amy Lewis, Dominique Simoneaux, Ann O’Toole, Sheila Greene, Kristie 
Batcher, Christina Groelz and Karen Macielak.

Committee Co-Chairs Monica & Bob Marini ’84 
and Paola and James Horvath

Long-Time CBA Teachers Retiring

Bart Thibadeau
Bart Thibadeau joined the CBA 
English Department in 2001.  Mr. 
Thibadeau has been Chair of the 
English Department, AP English 
Teacher, School Newspaper 
Moderator, and President of the CBA 
Lay Faculty Association over his 13 
years.

Mr. Thibadeau has always tried to 
allow students the opportunity to 

see the deeper meaning and symbolism behind literature.  Students 
who had Mr. Thibadeau will remember him for his dedication to 
English and his notebooks.  No one took better notes in a marble 
notebook than Mr. Thibadeau.  Always learning from his students, 
Mr. Thibadeau used his experiences with literature and his students 
to help him become a better teacher every year.

Mr. Thibadeau loves to travel with his wife Gail; they will be 
traveling to Italy just in time for the grape harvest.  

Bart Thibadeau and his wife, 
Gail Giles

Fight for Joe at the Joe
On May 1, 2014 the CBA baseball program held a game against LaSalle 
Institute at Joe Bruno Stadium in Troy, NY. All proceeds went to CBA history 
teacher Joe Fingerhut and his family.  Joe has been a teacher at CBA for seven 
years and this past February was diagnosed with colon cancer.  Joe has been 
receiving treatment and is doing well.  He hopes to be back teaching in  
the fall.
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BBL Construction Services

Berkshire Bank

Key Bank Commercial

Kim & Chris Scaringe ’82

Lee Miller

O’Connor & O’Connor CPA’s

Pioneer Savings Bank

Purshe Kaplan Sterling 
Investments

RBS Citizens

Retirement Planning Group

Shirley & Paul Hartman

Sykes-Mallia Associates

Wells Fargo Advisors

Century Club Dinner
Each spring, the CBA Administration and Board of Trustees hosts its annual 
Century Club Dinner in honor of supporters who have donated $400 or more 
over the past school year.  The event is held at the Century House in Latham in 
appreciation of our generous supporters.

15th Annual Golf Tournament
The 15th Annual CBA Golf Tournament was held at the Albany Country Club on 
June 16, 2014. The event was a major success and raised over $32,000 for CBA.

Thank you to all supporters, sponsors 
and golfers who helped with the event.  
Thank you also to the 2014 Tournament 
Committee for all of their hard work 
throughout the planning process. 
Tournament Chairs were Tony  
Sabatino ’67, George Scaringe, and Jim 
Smith ’66, joined by committee members 
Tom DiNovo, Blaine Drescher ’04, 
Frank Dyer ’73, Ric Carey, Greg Finin, 
Paul Hartman, Bill Hearley ’77, Lucas 
Lastarza, Marty McGraw ’77, John 
O’Connor ’75 , Timothy O’Hara, 
Gerard Parisi, James Schlegel, Rich 
Scully, and Bill Young ’64.

Max Anthony ’14 (left) and CBA Science 
Teacher Mike Smith (right) look for their 
names on the Super Ticket raffle board.

Tournament Sponsors
Officers Club Sponsors

Arthur J. Gallagher & Company

Staff Ciampino & Company, CPA’s P.C.

Cadet Club Sponsors

Basketball Program Receives Donation 
from Walmart
 At the CBA varsity basketball 
game on January 21, 2014, 
representatives from the new 
Walmart Neighborhood Market 
in Niskayuna were on hand 
to present a $1,000 check to 
support the basketball program. 
CBA appreciates Walmart’s 
support of Christian Brothers 
Academy.

Walmart representatives present a check to Greig Stire ’14 and CBA Head of School 
James Schlegel

Alumni Playing Professional 
Lacrosse

CBA alumi Jack Reilly ’10 
was selected in the 5th 
round in the Major League 
Lacrosse (MLL) Collegiate 
Draft.  A senior at John’s 
Hopkins, Jack was selected 
as the 33rd overall pick by 
the Boston Cannons. Jack 
is the second CBA alumi 
to be playing professional 
Lacrosse. Greg Rogowski 
’05, CBA’s all-time leading 
goal scorer, signed a 
professional contract with 
the Denver Outlaws earlier 
this year. Greg has been 
named to the Northeast-10 
Hall of Fame Class of 2014.

CBA Awarded E.A. Barvoets 
Technology Grant 
Christian Brothers Academy has been awarded a technology 
grant from the E.A. Barvoets Fund. This technology grant 
will contribute to CBA’s Technology for an Interactive 
Tomorrow program. With this contribution, CBA will 
purchase two Apple I-pad’s, two Apple I-TV units, and two 
projectors. CBA thanks the E.A. Barvoets Fund for their 
generous grant.

Jack Reilly ’10

Greg Rogowski ’05

From left to right: Marty McGraw ’77, Janis and Tony Sabatino ’67, Shirley Marozzi 
and Mark Marrozzi, and Nancy and Dave Picchione



New York City Gathering Hosted by  
James O’Keefe ’66

CBA Alumni met for the Thirteenth Annual 
CBA New York – Metro Alumni Reception 
on Thursday, February 13, 2014 at the 
New York Athletic Club. Thank you James 
O’Keefe ’66, for hosting the event. It was 
a great night for those who came out and 
braved the wintery weather. We look forward 
to seeing everyone again next year.

 

Pictured From Left To Right: Rob Groelz ’94 
(AP of Student Affairs), Colleen Ward (Director 
of Institutional Advancement), Ryan Fitzgerald 
’92, Chris Powers ’91, Nick Bourne ’06, Brian 
O’Connell ( CBA Admission Director), Mike 
Van De Loo ’90, and James Schlegel (CBA Head 
of School)

Vero Beach, FL Alumni Gathering Hosted by 
Nancy and Barron Clancy ’61

CBA alumni from the Vero Beach, FL area 
gathered for a reception on Sunday, March 
9, 2014 at the Quail Valley River Club in 
Vero Beach.   Nancy and Barron Clancy ’61 
generously offered to host the event.  We can’t 
wait for next year and we hope to see even 
more Florida alumni there. Ed Hodgkinson ’60 
has graciously offered to host the event next 
year.

 

Back Row Left to Right: Marty McGraw ’77, 
Dick Duch ’61, Ray Neubauer ’75, Mike Van 
De Loo ’90, Rick Manhey ’64, and Matt Agan 
’05.  Front Row Left to Right: Harold Westover 
’64, Barron Clancy ’61, Ed Hodgkinson ’60, 
and James Stiles ’47.

Bonita Springs, FL Alumni Gathering Hosted 
by Mark Mottolese ’82

CBA alumni from the Bonita Springs and 
Naples, FL area gathered for a reception on 
Saturday, March 8, 2014 at the Spring Run 
Golf Club in Bonita Springs.  Thank you 
Mark Mottolese ’82 for hosting this event.

 

Back Row Left to Right: Marty Mcgraw ’77, 
Gene Zielinski ’58, Chris Scaringe ’82, P.J. 
Blanchfield ’82, Mickey Blanchfield ’82, and 
Mark Mottolese ’82.

Front Row Left to Right: Matt Agan ’05, Bruce 
Merges ’55, Michael Paolino ’56, and John 
Forner ’39.
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Student Body 
Celebrates Mass with 
St. Michael’s College

Father Brian Cummings of St. Michael’s and 
Head of School James Schlegel

On January 31, 2014 Christian Brothers 
Academy welcomed Father Brian 
Cummings, the Chaplain of St. Michael’s 
College in Vermont, and the St. Michael’s 
student choir to celebrate mass at CBA. 

CBA Receives Check to Establish the  
Ron Morrison Scholarship 
CBA was presented with a 
$5,000 check by CBA and 
North Albany American 
Legion baseball alumni 
in honor of Coach Ron 
Morrison.  From 1975 
until his death in 1995, 
Ron Morrison served as 
coach of the North Albany 
American Legion Post #1610 
baseball team.  His rosters 
at North Albany throughout 
the years included a large 
number of CBA baseball 
players.  Former players and their families hosted a fundraiser on March 1, 2014 at the Capital 
OTB Clubhouse to raise funds to create the Ron Morrison Scholarship at Christian Brothers 
Academy where Ron also was a junior varsity baseball coach.  CBA and North Albany alumni 
presented the check to CBA students.

Cadets Jim O’Neill ’15 and Sal Fuda ’15 accept a check from Paul DiLello, John Signor ’82, Justin 
McCarthy ’84, Larry Knapek ’82, Marty McGraw ’77 and Mark Hulbert ’83 to establish the Ron 
Morrison Scholarship at Christian Brothers Academy

Alumni Gatherings
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Class of 2003 10-Year Reunion
The Class of 2003 had a great 10-year reunion on December 
27, 2013. Members came from all over the capital region and 
some drove up from New York City.  The class met at the CBA 
Holiday Basketball Tournament and then gather at the Recovery 
Room. Special thanks to Nick Foglia, Charlie Manzella and 
Mike Gambacorta for helping organize the event.

Alumni Class Reunion Information

Members of the Class of 2003

Reunions in 2014: All Classes whose graduation years 
end in “4” or “9” will celebrate their reunions this year.  If you 
are interested in assisting your class in planning a reunion, please 
contact Matt Agan ’05 in the CBA Alumni Office at 518-452-9809 
ext. 120 or agan@cbaalbany.org

Homecoming:  Homecoming will be Friday, September 26, 2014.  
The CBA football team will take on Ballston Spa at 7:30 pm at the 
CBA Football Stadium.  Details to follow.

Golden Plus Luncheon:  The Golden Plus Luncheon will be held 
Wednesday, September 24, 2014 at the Century House in Latham.  
All graduates 50 years or more are invited to attend.  Details to 
follow.

Class of ’49: The class of 1949 will celebrate their 65th reunion on 
September 13th at noon at Martel’s Restaurant (Capital Hills Golf 
Course).  Approximately half of the graduating class of 155 is still 
alive, but scattered all over the country. We hope many will make a 
trip to Albany to see relatives, friends and fellow classmates. Please 
contact Matt Agan at 518-452-9809 ext. 120 or agan@cbaalbany.org 
or Bill Toomey at (518) 482-3432 or WilliamToomeyjr@gmail.com.

Class of ’53:  The Class of 1953 meets for lunch at 1:00 pm on the 
second Friday of every month at the Desmond Hotel on Albany-
Shaker Road in Colonie.  You are welcome to attend.  Please contact 
Paul Cooney at pfcpels@aol.com for more information.

Class of ’54:  The class of 1954 will celebrate their 60th reunion 
activities on Friday 9/26, Saturday 9/27, and Sunday 9/28.  More 
information about specific reunion activities can be found at www.
cbaalbany.org/class-of-54-reunion/ .  For more information, please 
contact Dave Riker at 518-449-0750 or Don Yezzi at 518-462-5948.

Class of ’59:  The class of 1959 will celebrate their 55th reunion on 
Saturday, September 20, 2014.  The committee is working on events 
for that day and will send out details when the activities are set.  
Following tradition of the last few reunions, this one will be held 
in conjunction with The Academy of Holy Names and Vincension 
Institute reunion.  Please contact Ken Toomey at 518-438-7356 or 
cattoom@yahoo.com for more information. 

Class of ’60: The class of 1960 meets for lunch every second 
Tuesday at Lanie’s Café in Loudonville at noon.  Contact Ed 
DeCosmo at cosemed@yahoo.com for more information.

Class of ’64:  The class of 1964 will be celebrating their 50th 
reunion this year.  Many have inquired about reunion details but 
there are no confirmed arrangements at this time.  If you would like 
to help in the planning, please contact Matt Agan at 518-452-9809 
ext. 120 or agan@cbaalbany.org.

Class of ’69:  The class of 1969 will celebrate their 45th reunion on 
October 10th and 11th 2014.  The weekend activites will include 
golf and dinner.  More information about specific reunion activities 
can be found at http://www.cbaalbany.org/class-of-69-reunion/.  
Please contact Glenn Smith at 518-610-8109 or snakie@nycap.
rr.com or Paul Forget at 518-483-7553 or pforget2@nycap.rr.com 
for more information.

Class of ’94: The class of 1994 will celebrate a joint reunion 
with the Academy of Holy Names class of 1994 at Longfellow’s 
Restaurant in Saratoga Springs on Saturday, July 26, 2014.  Please 
contact Jason Wolfgang at winewolf3@yahoo.com or Jaimie 
Williams-Peterson at jaimiewp@gmail.com for questions.

Alumni Notes
Robert Hardt ’44 finds it hard to believe that 
it has been 70 years since he graduated.  He 
recalls that his CBA experience was one of 
the most positive experiences in his life.  He 
is enjoying Florida in the winter, the Berlin 
Mountains in the summer and Slingerlands in 
between.

Capt. Charles Mull ’45 had two great 
grandchildren added to the Mull family 
in 2013, which now gives him and his 
wife Sally six grandchildren and five great 
grandchildren.  He also recently donated his 
CBA sword to the CBA Alumni Library  
where it is proudly on display.

Jim Stiles ’47 is celebrating 25 years of 
retirement with a long cruise through South 
America.

Robert Stephens ’54 proudly announces that 
he has new twin grandsons.

Tom Quinlan ’59 had dinner with Mary and 
Joe Losito ’59 in Greensboro, NC on his way 
north from spending time in Naples, FL.

Richard Stack ’59 just turned 72 and is back 
home in Olympia, WA after spending time in 
the Bahamas and Ft. Lauderdale waiting for 
the rest of the world to thaw out. Rich and his 
wife Sue’s youngest daughter graduated from 
Florida Atlantic U,  
and her twin brother has another year at UW. 
Rich still fly’s, mostly for fun, but does tow 
gliders for the Civil Air Patrol cadet program 
and is a FAA Certified Instructor that gives 
flight reviews to keep pilots current. He 
will start flying fire patrol for the logging 
company, when fire season starts, and is in 
good health.

Tom Quinlan ’59 
and Mary and Joe 
Losito ’59
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Phil Donnelly ’59, Joe Paulsen ’60, and Ron 
Smith’59 got together for a couple of NCAA 
tournament games in Raleigh, NC this past 
March.

Dr. Edward Kampf ’61 climbed to the top 
of Mount Kilamanjaro on July 13, 2013.  
Dr. Kampf climbed the 20,000 foot peak 
in honor of his friend Don Smith ’61 who 
had recently retired after 40 years at St. 
Catherine’s Center for Children.  “This trip 
was always in the back of my mind, and I 
thought it would be a great combination 
of honoring Don and raising money for St. 
Catherine’s,” said Dr. Kampf.  Dr. Kampf’s 
climb has raised more than $6,000 dollars 
for St. Catherine’s.

Joseph Sullivan ’68 is still working at 
Prudential Manor Home Realtors.  This 
is his 44th year in the real estate business.  
Joe’s fifth grandchild arrived last year, 
Harrison Oscar Sullivan.

Bill Maxwell ’69 has owned a printing and 
promotional products business in Las Vegas 
for 32 years.

Richard Swim ’69 retired as manager of 
customer meter services at National Grid 
in 2011.  Since then he has returned to 
manage 500 contractor crews for natural 
gas restoration post Hurricane Sandy.

Joe Marrello ’86 opened up two Bellini’s 
restaurants in a building built by Bob 
Marini ’84 at 624 New Loudon Road in 
Latham; the building also serves as the new 
headquarters for Robert Marini Builders.  
Bellini’s is a full service Italian Eatery and 
Bellini’s Counter is a fast/casual Italian 
Street Food concept.

Michael Van De 
Loo ’90 and his 
son Connor took in 
their sixth opening 
day baseball game 
at Yankee Stadium 
in April 2014.

Patrick O’Grady ’93 and his wife Kate gave 
birth to their first child, Brigid, in July 2013.  
All three are healthy and happy living in Los 
Angeles, CA. Pat is back at work producing 
the World Poker Tour for Fox Sports after 
receiving a Liver transplant.

Mark Strollo ’94 and his brothers Don ’91 
and Matt ’98 are opening a new Albany RV 
dealership in the Capital Region, It is set to 
open in October.  Albany RV is run by three 
of the five Strollo brothers all of whom 
graduated from CBA. Albany RV has been 
a family business for 30 years, and 2014 
celebrates their 30th birthday.

Peter Mason ’95 has written a book for 
children about travels with his dog, Halley.  
It will hopefully be published through a 
website called “Kickstarter”.

Paul Collins Jr. ’96 was introduced as 
the first-ever Director of Legal Studies at 
UMASS Amherst.  Professor Collins will 
join the Department as Associate Professor 
of Legal Studies in Fall 2014.  As Director 
of the Legal Studies Program, Professor 
Collins will work to shape the future of the 
popular Legal Studies undergraduate major, 
which is home to nearly 400 students.

Jose Filomeno ’97 opened a new restaurant 
in downtown Saratoga Springs.  The 
restaurant, “Mingle on the Avenue,” is part 
of the brand new Pavilion Grand Hotel and 
has indoor seating for 111 and a 50-seat 
patio.  Jose opened “Mingle” in Albany 
three years ago with his mother and head 
chef, Un-Hui Filomeno.

Rich McDevitt ’99 was promoted to 
Lieutenant 
Commander 
(LCDR) in the 
US Navy and is 
currently serving 
as the Reserve 
Department Head 
in VT-31, a multi-
engine training 
squadron out of 
Naval Air Station 
Corpus Christi 
Texas.

Connor  
Van De Loo

Brian Brower ’05 is a teacher and Chair 
of the Social Studies Department at Don 
Bosco Cristo Rey High School in Takoma 
Park, MD where he has been since graduate 
school at Notre Dame.  He is engaged 
to Analise Lipari and will be married in 
January in New Hampshire.

Michael Daly ’05 is a sales agent with 
Coldwell Banker Commercial in the 
Capital Region where he does Buyer/Seller 
representation, Property development 
representation, Real Estate Marketing, and 
Property Management.  He is excited about 
this new job and looks forward to hearing 
from his classmates.

Jeffrey Keimer ’05 is the Pharmacy Manager 
of Kinney Drugs Store in Middlebury, VT.

Matt Mason ’05 recently got engaged to 
Maggie Canale. The two plan to be married 
April 8, 2016.  

Thomas Lamb ’06 recently passed both the 
New York State Bar Exam and the New 
Jersey State Bar Exam.  Tom now works at 
Fishbeyn & Briskin, LLC, in Newark, NJ.  
He and Alethea Schepperly, a fellow Union 
College graduate, are going to be married 
on August 30, 2014 in Poughkeepsie.

Don DeNyse III ’07 became the first player 
to hold Capital Region major titles on both 
the amateur and pro sides with a victory in 
the Donald Ross Classic, a marquee event 
on the Northeastern New York PGA circuit 
that was held on June 9, 2014.

Jeffrey Sidoti ’07 is a tenth grade global 
studies teacher and assistant varsity lacrosse 

at St. Raymond’s High School for boys 
in Bronx, NY.  Jeff is also going to be 
a Residency Director at Manhattan 
College.  Jeff graciously gives to the 
1SG Keith Juman Leadership Award 
every year in honor of 1SG Juman 
who encouraged him to become part 
of the Honor Company where the 
experiences and friends he made their 
have had a lasting effect on his life.

Left, LCDR Rich Mcdevitt ’99
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Nicholas Coronato ’08 graduated from West 
Point in 2012. Since then, he has completed 
U.S. Army flight school and recently began 
his first assignment at Wheeler Army 
Airfield in Hawaii. He is a First Lieutenant, 
UH-60 Blackhawk pilot, and aviation 
platoon leader. Nick will be returning to the 
Capital Region to marry Christina Ashley in 
December 2014.

Evan Lamb ’09 graduated from Manhattan 
College in May 2013.  He now holds a 
position at National Corporate Research in 
Albany and attributes CBA’s reputation as 
one of the key factors in getting this job.

Andrew Vivian ’09 scored 21 goals and 
eight assists this season as a junior for the 
Merrimack Warriors lacrosse team.

Conor O’Malley 
’10 graduated 
from U.S. Army 
One Station Unit 

Training in March at Fort Benning, GA.  
Conor, a former standout CBA track athlete, 
was the top physical fitness graduate, 
with the highest PT score in his company.  
Conor was awarded an Army Achievement 
Medal for being the Distinguished Honor 
Graduate, also known as Soldier of the 
Cycle for his outstanding qualities of 
leadership, discipline, and competence.  
Immediately following graduation, Conor 
began jump school, to learn how to jump 
out of airplanes.

CBA would like to post your news and updates to share with your fellow alumni.  Please 
forward any and all Alumni Notes that you would like to appear in our next issue of the 
Chronicles to Matt Agan ’05 at (518) 452-9809 ext. 120 or agan@cbaalbany.org.

Left to right, Aidan 
O’Malley ’12 and 
Conor O’Malley ’10

Saint LaSalle Society – Shaping the Future of 
Christian Brothers Academy

Trevor Lacosse ’11, a junior at Bryant 
University, was 4-4 with eight saves in 23 
baseball games this season. He struck out 
42 batters in 37 innings, walking just 13.  
Bryant finished 42-16 and Lacosse picked 
up the victory in a 6-2 triumph over Sacred 
Heart to capture the Northeast Conference 
title and earn a berth in the Division I 
NCAA Tournament.

Michael Kramm ’12 is an IT intern at John 
Deere World Headquarters in Moline, IL.

Chaz Lott ’12 was named to the Empire 8 
Conference first team in men’s basketball.  
Chaz, a six-foot guard at St. John Fisher 
College in Rochester, NY averaged 14.3 
points per game with 98 assists and 41 
steals this past season.

Peter Perry ’12 is shooting commercials for 
the Lia Auto Group.

Jackson Raimo ’12 is interning in Washington 
D.C. with a criminal defense lawyer.

In Memoriam
Mr. Michael P. Abele ’74
Mr. Alexander L. Audi Jr. ’57
Mr. John J. Carnevale ’49
Mr. William J. Collis ’40
Dr. Richard P. Crinigan Jr. ’44
Mr. Thomas A. Difrancesco ’36
Mr. Anthony Ferrara
Mr. Roland R. Graves ’45
Mr. Arthur F. Herold ’47
Mr. Kenneth C. Kennedy, Jr. ’47
Mr. Richard S. Kirk ’44
Mr. Robert S. Kisselback ’45
Mr. Gerald F. Lange ’67
Mr. Alfred Lanoue ’32
Mr. Raymond J. Lauterborn ’34
Mr. Eugene J. Lemme ’62
Mr. Kevin M. Lynch ’67
Mr. Robert F. Matusiak ’61
Mr. Frank V. Mottolese ’58
Mrs. Mary J. Nardacci
Mr. Edilberto B. Olimpo Jr. ’82
Mr. Anthony Polsinello ’82
Mr. Paul Ramundo Jr.
Mr. Charles J. Rao ’69
Mr. Michael P. Riley ’55
Mr. Peter S. Simonian ’47
Mr. Michael Slattery
Mr. Robert E. Starzec ’59
Mr. Eric P. Vandeloo ’89

The Saint LaSalle Society was created as a 
giving society for supporters who wish to 
remember Christian Brothers Academy in 
their wills. The Society’s name honors Saint 
John Baptiste De la Salle (1651-1719), the 
founder of the Christian Brothers and the 
patron of Christian Brothers Academy.

The Saint LaSalle Society recognizes and 
honors all individuals who provide support 
for CBA in their wills, trusts, life insurance 
designations, and retirement assets.  By 
joining others who have taken this step, you 
can take satisfaction from knowing that you 
are part of an important legacy.

When an individual joins the Saint LaSalle 
Society this act of support reaffirms Saint 

John’s promise to our boys about the 
future.  With an education, it will be better, 
and that they are needed to make it better, 
and that a legacy of education will serve 
them.

By informing CBA of your intended bequest 
or other planned gift, you will be invited to 
enjoy recognition as a member of our Saint 
LaSalle Society.

Saint John Baptist de La Salle, pray for us.  
Live Jesus in our hearts, forever!

Please contact Colleen Ward at (518)452-
9809 ext. 113 or ward@cbaalbany.org 
if you would like to join this prestigious 
society.

Saint LaSalle Society

Mr. Paul F. Carpenter ’57
Mr. & Mrs. Edward DeCosmo ’60
Mr. & Mrs. James H. Ford ’50
Mr. & Mrs. Irving Gale ’32
Mr. Richard Huether ’51
Mr. John Jennings
Mr. Gerald C. Kelleher ’26
Mr. Raymond J. Lauterborn ’34
Mr. John P. Liuzzi ’37
Mr. Patrick W. McCann
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Mulderry Esq. ’50

Mr. Peter J. Neumann ’22
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Novak ’64
Dr. & Mrs. William F. O’Brien ’46
Dr. & Mrs. James Puleo, AFSC ’52
Mr. & Mrs. David Quinn
Mr. Nicholas J. Quinn ’61
Mr. Joseph A. Reilly ’56
Mr. & Mrs. David B. Smith ’75
Mr. George A. Weber ’40
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Zielinski ’58
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Mike Carnavos ’16 Helps Celebrate 

Martin Luther King Day

At the New York State annual tribute/celebration 
to Dr. Martin Luther King in Albany, CBA 
sophomore Mike Carnavos ’16 was asked to play 
Taps at the ceremony. The ceremony ended at 
the King Monument in Lincoln Park where Mike 
played Taps at the laying of the wreath. 

CBA Basketball Program helps  
Make-A-Wish and Team Dante 
The CBA basketball program helped raise money for the Make-A-Wish Foundation 
on January 21, 2014.  The event was a basketball game between Team Dante and 
the Harlem Wizards.  Dante Gallucci, a sophomore student at Schalmont and 
friend to CBA basketball players on the JV and freshman teams, was diagnosed 
with lymphoma on May 30, 2013.   This event was run by his mother Terri and 
Dante to help raise money for Make-A-Wish to pay back the wish granted to him.  
Freshman basketball players raised money at home games which was matched 
by the CBA basketball program. The freshman basketball team also sold Harlem 
Wizards merchandise at the game.

CBA Students Journey Through the Body

On Saturday, March 29, 2014, members of the National Honor Society 
and National Junior Honor Society volunteered at the annual St. Peter’s 
Journey Through the Body event at Colonie Center. 

 

CBA Helps Welcome  
the New Bishop
On Thursday, April 10, 2014, Christian Brothers Academy had the 
privilege of assisting St. Pius with their Evening Prayer (Vespers) 
Ceremony in anticipation of the ordination and installation of 
Edward Scharfenberger as the tenth Bishop of Albany.  Evening 
Prayer began at 7:00 pm and was open to the public. Bishop 
Hubbard presided at this special prayer service.

CBA students at 
Colonie Center 
at the Journey 
Through the Body 
event

CBA students with Bishop Edward Scharfenberger, Campus Minister 
Owen O’Leary and Head of School James Schlegel

Mike Carnavos ’16

Freshman basketball players Antonino 
Fazio ’17 and Davis Payne ’17
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CBA National Honor 
Society Makes Easter 
Donations
On Holy Thursday, April 17, 2014, members of CBA’s 
National Honor Society delivered Easter gifts to children 
at The Children’s Hospital at Albany Medical Center. 
Easter themed stuffed animals were donated by members 
of CBA’s National Honor Society and National Junior 
Honor Society and totaled more than 65 in number. 
Donations also went to St. Margaret’s Center and to the 
children’s wing at Albany Medical Center.

Pictured left to right: 
Evan Carey ’14, Brendan 
Zebrowski ’16, Nicholas 
Parisi ’17, Elliott Raimo ’16, 
Will Van Beusekom ’16.

CBA Marching Band 
Helps Open Shaker Pointe 
Community
The CBA Marching Band, under the direction of Music 
Director Sarah Waite, helped the Sisters of Saint Joseph of 
Carondelet, Bishop Howard J. Hubbard and newly-appointed 
Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger, celebrate the grand opening 
of the Shaker Pointe Community Center. The CBA Marching 
Band provided music for the occasion as well as playing 
“Shaker Pointe Fanfare” a musical piece written by Ann 
Krupski of Shaker Pointe.

The CBA Marching Band at Shaker Pointe Community Center

CBA Students Volunteer at 
Patroon Land Farm in Knox
On Saturday, May 31, 2014, members of the CBA 
National Honor Society and National Junior Honor 
Society volunteered at the Patroon Land Farm in Knox. 
Students transplanted spinach plants and planted them 
in the fields. Overall, CBA students planted nearly 8,000 
plants. Fruits and vegetables grown at the farm go to the 
Regional Food Bank, which serves our local community.

CBA students 
transplanting plants 
at Patroon Land 
Farm in Knox
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Winter 2014 Chronicles Inadvertent 
Omission 

Alexander Frost ’14 received the Edward 
Joseph Barry ’34 Memorial History 
Scholarship

Students Escort Tulip 
Queen and Her Court
Members of the CBA JROTC, Kiernan Dalzell 
’14, Jared Hunter ’16, Harvey Robinson ’15, 
John Graham ’15, and Samuel Vasquez ’14, 
escorted the candidates for Tulip Queen at this 
year’s Tulip Festival in Washington Park. 

“Patriot Flight”
A ceremony was held at CBA on Saturday, 
May 10th at 7:00 am to honor those veterans 
partaking in the “Patriot Flight”. The flight 
took WWII and Korean War Veterans to 
their war memorials in Washington D.C. The 
theme of the flight was “D-Day goes to DC” 
in honor of the 70th anniversary of D-Day in 
June.  CBA Cadets volunteered to open doors, 
serve food and set up the venue in honor of 
our war heroes.

Brenden Ward ’14  
Community Service Award

The Greene County Volunteer Firemen’s Association and Ladies 
Auxiliary awarded CBA Cadet Colonel Brenden Ward ’14 its 
Community Service Award.  Brenden has been invited to be one of 
the guests of honor at the Annual Convention Parade on  
September 6, 2014 in Hunter.



Thank You to Our Donors From January 1, 2014 – June 30, 2014

$10,000 + 
Saint John Baptist Club

Anonymous

Mr. James J. Hunter ’52

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Nicolla ’75

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph W. Ozimek ’65

Mr. & Mrs. David Quinn

$5,000 to $9,999 
Saint Miguel Club

Mr. & Mrs. Neal Dill

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DiNovo Esq

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Hartman

Friends of Ron Morrison

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy O’Hara

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Scaringe ’82

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Zielinski ’58

$2,000 to $4,999 
Brother’s Council

Mr. & Mrs. William Anthony ’81

Arthur J. Gallagher & Company

E.A. Barvoets Fund

Mr. & Mrs. Seamus Crotty ’81

Ms. Sheila Greco & Mr. John Krong

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Holtzman

Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Hulbert ’83

Mr. Patrick W. McCann

Mr. Charles McCarthy ’51

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Mesick ’85

O’Connor & O’Connor CPA’s

Mr. & Mrs. James O’Keefe Jr. ’66

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence O’Shea

Mr. Joseph A. Reilly ’56

Retirement Planning Group LLC

Mr. & Mrs. David B. Smith ’75

Staff Ciampino & Company PC

Stone Bridge Iron & Steel

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Van De Loo ’90

Mr. & Mrs. Todd VanEpps

$1,000 to $1,999 
Director’s Club

Arbonne International

BBL Contruction Service., LLC

Mr. & Mrs. John J. Brennan ’67

Mr. & Mrs. Britt Carmer

Chartwells

Mr. Brian Culnan Esq. ’85

Mr�. & Mrs. Michael Cunningham Esq. ’66

Mr. & Mrs. Albert W. Driver

First Niagara

Mr. & Mrs. Richard G. Gavigan ’64

Mr. & Mrs. Mike Gradola

Mr. & Mrs. Gene Hay ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Brian B. Hogan

Mr. & Mrs. James Horvath

Jackson Lewis

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones ’83

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Keenan ’51

Key  Bank 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kolbe

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony R. London

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lounsbery

M&T Bank

Mr. & Mrs. D. Lee Miller

Mingle on the Avenue

Dr. & Mrs. Roger Moraski M.D. ’57

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mullady

Mr. & Mrs. J. Timothy O’Hearn ’58

Mr. & Mrs. James O’Toole

Dr. & Dr. David Picchione

Pioneer Bank

Mr. Peter E. Platt ’57

Purshe Kaplan Sterling Investments

Mr. & Mrs. James Raimo

RBS Citizens

Rowlands & Barranca Agency Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Sabatino ’67

Mr. & Mrs. James Schlegel

Shaker Pointe at Carondelet

Smith’s School Uniforms & More

Sykes-Mallia Associates, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Vivian

Ms. Meg Wallingford

WalMart

Wells Fargo Advisors

Mr. & Mrs. David Wibbelsman ’54

Mr. John J. Yanas Sr., Esq. BFSC ’47

$500 to $999 
Founder’s Club

Access Compliance, LLC

Adirondack Hercules Tire Corp.

Mr. James R. D’Aiello

Mr. Ronald K. Barndollar ’68

Bartlett Enterprises Inc.

Mr. Peter J. Blanchfield Esq. ’82

Mr. & Mrs. William Burkhard ’53

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Butman ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Caulfield ’89

CBA Parents Association

Dr�. & Mrs. H. Stephen Christenson 
DDS ’60

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Ciampino CPA

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Cleary

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Close

Mr. & Mrs. Alfred J. Collins III ’75

Dr. & Mrs. James Comis Jr. DDS ’56

Mrs. Patricia Crinigan

Mr. C. J. DeCrescente

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Devane ’82

Mr. & Mrs. David Doemel ’71

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Dwyer ’91

Mr. Jason J. Ellis ’90

Field Realty

Mr. Rocky B. Fittizzi ’95

Dr. & Mrs. Michael Gallo Ph.D. ’57

Mr. & Mrs. William Glavin ’49

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Glennon

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hardt ’44

Mr. & Mrs. Steven H. Heider

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Horvath

Mr. & Mrs. John Karrat

Mr. & Mrs. James Kelly ’69

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Kirwin ’50

Mr. & Mrs. David M. Koonz

Mr. George T. Lasher ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Richard J. Manhey ’64

Mrs. Shirley Marozzi

Mr. & Mrs. Bradford Marvin Jr.

Ms. Jane H. Mastaitis

Mr. & Mrs. John J. Merry ’49

Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Monroe D.V.M. ’69

Na�pierski, VanDenburgh, Napierski  
& O’Connor LLP

NBT Bank

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Novak ’64

Mr. & Mrs. John V. O’Connor Jr. ’75

Mrs. Julia Olimpo

Mr. & Mrs. James Pedlow ’60

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Pierce Jr. ’57

James and Kymberly Raimo

Red-Kap Sales Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Everett Roberts ’56

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Sheraw

Mr. James T. Smith Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. James Stiles ’47

Mr. Mark J. Strollo ’94

SW Hoffman Enterprises Inc.

Ted’s Floor Covering, Inc.

The Walters Co

The Century House, Inc.

Mr. Peter M. Tryon ’09

Mr. & Mrs. William N. Young Jr. Esq. ’64

$400 to $499 
Century Club

AI�G Trucking Company dba A Kohler 
Distributors

Mr. & Mrs. William Hearley III ’77

Mr. Michael Hearley

Is�eman, Cunningham, Riester & Hyde, 
LLP

Mr. & Mrs. Richard J. Jaros ’52

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kisselback ’45

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Marsh

Mr. & Mrs. David McGuire

Parisi, Coan & Saccocio, PLLC

Mr. & Mrs. J. Scott Payne

Realty USA Capital, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. John Rosettie ’58

Mr. & Mrs. James Smith ’66

Towne Television Audio & Appliance Inc

$1 to $399 
Special Friends

Adirondack Beverages

Mr. Matthew D. Agan ’05

Mr. Christopher T. Agan ’08

Albany Diocese Cemeteries

Dr. Catalina L. Alegre-Levine

Mr. Joseph M. Aliberti ’68

Ms. Joellen Anderson

Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Angeledes ’50

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Anguish

Mr. Ronald Anzalone ’64

Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Anzeveno Jr.

Association Development Group, Inc.

Mr. William Atkinson

Mr. & Mrs. Jon Baldi

Mr. & Mrs. Howard Bancroft ’67

Barrett Associates

Mr. & Mrs. Fred D. Bartlett

Mr. & Mrs. William H. Barton Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Carm Basile

Mr. Stephen Basile ’11

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Bassett

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Batcher

Mr. Brian Beauregard

Mr. John Becktoft ’11

Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Belcher

Dr. & Mrs. James Bell

Glenn Bellitto & Kyle Moran

Benchemark Printing, Inc.

Mr. James J. Berkery ’65

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Bielecki ’54

Col. & Mrs. Paul Bigelman (RET) ’62

Mr. & Mrs. James Bigley ’68

Mrs. Patricia Blanchfield

Annual Gift 
Donations
January 1, 2014-June 30, 2014



Thank You to Our Donors From January 1, 2014 – June 30, 2014

Mr. Philip M. Blanchfield ’82

Mr. David Blessing

Mr. Frank R. Bloomfield ’56

Mrs. Christine E. Brady

Mr. & Mrs. J. Michael Brennan

Mr. & Mrs. Terrence Brennan ’74

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Brewer ’75

Mr. Gene & Mike Bright

Bronxville Realty Associates LLC 

Mrs. Helen Brooks

Mr. & Mrs. Donald W. Bulger Sr. ’39

Ms. Ellyse Bundy

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen P. Buono

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas P. Buscher

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Buser

Mr. Sean E. Bushey ’93

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Byrne ’60

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Campbell ’65

Hon. Ronald Canestrari ’61

Capital District Payroll, LLC

Capital Movers

Mr. & Mrs. Samuel Capra Jr. ’61

Mr. & Mrs. John Carbone

Carbone Automotive Group

Mr. & Mrs. Edward F. Carey ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Carey ’82

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Carey

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Carey ’66

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Carnavos

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Caropreso

Mrs. Joan Carroll

Ms. Mary R. Casey

Mr. & Mrs. William Cashin ’49

Mr. John J. Cashman ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Ernest Casile Jr. ’72

Mr. Robert Castle

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Caulfield ’81

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis G. Cavanaugh

CDPHP

Chase Hockey, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Chiarella

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Chrisikos

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence F. Christofori

Church of St. Pius X

Mr. & Mrs. Richard F. Cinella

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Ciota ’49

Mr. Patrick J. Clancy II ’66

Mr. & Mrs. David Clarke ’58

Mr. Thomas A. Clemente Sr, BFSC

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Colacino

Ms. Elizabeth D. Colson

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Comes ’69

Mr. & Mrs. John C. Conboy ’52

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Concra ’57

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Condon ’58

Mr. & Mrs. J. J. Conley

Mr. & Mrs. John Conley

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Conlon

Ms. Margaret C. Connors

Constructive Copy LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Conway

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Conway Jr.,Esq. ’69

Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Costello

Coxsackie Logistics

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy H. Cronin

Mr. Don Crotty ’56

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Crowther ’76

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel P. Cunningham ’72

D2 Media Consultants, Inc.

Dr. & Mrs. Robert Dadekian

Mr. Michael P. Daly ’05

Mr. & Mrs. Philip J. Danaher ’78

Daniel Keenan Funeral Home, Inc.

Ms. Janine Y. Daniels Rivera

Mr. & Mrs. John Danylak

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Davenport ’53

Mr. Edward A. Day ’68

Mr. & Mrs. Francis De Francesco ’55

DeCrescente Distributing Co,. Inc.

Ms. Geneva DeLabry

Mr. & Mrs. James Delaney Jr. ’50

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond DeMarco ’55

Mr. John J. Demarest Jr. ’59

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Demas

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald DeMatteo ’54

Mr. & Mrs. John DeMichele

Mr. & Mrs. Mark DeNicola

Mr. & Mrs. Michael DeRita

Mr. & Mrs. Cosimo Dibari

Ms. Elizabeth A. DiCaprio

Mr. & Mrs. Carl DiCesare

Dr. & Mrs. George DiDonna MD ’59

Mr. Jeffrey Dinapoli ’00

Direct Retirement Solutions

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Donnelly ’59

Mr. Edward J. Dougherty ’48

Mr. Robert & James Douglass

Mr. Blaine R. Drescher ’04

Mr. & Mrs. Richard H. Duch ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Richard W. Duffy

Ms. Patricia J. Dundon

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas W. Eagan Jr. ’82

Mr. Joseph C. Early ’58

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Early ’80

Col. & Mrs. William Edwards ’72

Mr. & Mrs. David L. Edyvean

Mr. Stephen Egan

Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Emhardt

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Empie

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Esposito

Mr. & Mrs. John Evers

Mr. Paul T. Fahr

Family Foot Care PLLC

Mr. & Mrs. Philip W. Farinacci ’04

Mr. Joseph S. Farinelli ’60

Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Farnan Sr.

Mr. James R. Farnan ’88

Mr. Joseph T. Farrar ’56

Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Fenimore Ph.D. ’67

Mr. & Mrs. Henry Fernandez

Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Finn

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Fisher

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Fittizzi Jr. ’93

Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Fitzgerald Jr. ’75

Mr. Ryan J. Fitzgerald ’92

Fr. George P. Fleming ’79

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Flynn Jr. ’51

Mr. & Mrs. James H. Ford ’50

Mr. & Mrs. John Forner Jr. ’39

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Forster ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Paul M. Frank

Mr. Corbin D. Fridgen ’09

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Fridgen

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Frost

Brother Peter Furlong FSC ’58

Dr. Marianne Gable, DDS

Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Galligan

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Gasbarro

Deacon & Mrs. William Gaul Jr. ’48

Mr. & Mrs. James Gaylord ’57

Mr. & Mrs. Donard P. Gaynor

Mr. & Mrs. Germain F. Germann ’51

Mr. & Mrs. Francis J. Gilchrist

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Gilhooly ’69

Dr. Tariq Gill

Mr. & Mrs. William Girvin ’44

Mr. & Mrs. James Girvin ’46

Mr. Edward V. Girzone ’55

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gleason

Mr. & Mrs. John A. Goetsch

Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Gormley

Mr. George J. Govel Jr. ’48

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Grogan Esq. ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Guerriero ’50

Gunning Elite Training

Mr. James Guyette

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Guzik ’63

Mr. & Mrs. Kyle Habiniak ’94

Mr. Donald P. Hallock ’61

Mrs. Dorothy Halloran

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Hand

Mr. & Mrs. Francis Hanlon ’49

Br. Bernard Hanson FSC ’52

Mr. Joseph L. Harkins

Mr. James Harrington

Mr. William A. Hartigan ’48

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Heder

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Herold Jr. ’49

Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Hickok ’47

Hockey Store N More, LLC

Mrs. Megan Hoffman

Rev. Robert J. Hohenstein ’59

Ho�llandale Apartments and Health 
Club, LLC

Homecrest Kitchens, Inc.

Mi�chael J. Horgan MD  
& Honorable Jaclyn H. Brilling

Mr. & Mrs. William Houlton Jr. ’52

Mr. John Howitt

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Huberty Esq. ’45

Hudson Valley Community College

Hon. & Mrs. Harold Hughes Jr. ’47

Mr. Matthew P. Hunt ’09

Mr. Gennaro Iagallo

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Italiano

Mrs. Suzanne Jensen

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond M. Johnson ’55

Mr. & Mrs. William B. Johnson

Mr. & Mrs. Hakim Jones

Mrs. Margaret Joynt

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Joynt ’85

Mr. Randall J. Jukes ’80

Ms. Diana Kahn

Dr. & Mrs. Edward Kampf ’61

Mr. & Mrs. John Kearney ’65

Mr. Robert R. Kelley ’44

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. Kelly

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. Keniry ’87

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Kennedy III ’72

Key Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Ritch Kielb

Mr. Matthew C. Kieley ’87

King Wealth Management Group, LLC

Mr. William J. Kissane ’55

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Kissane ’60

Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Kisselback ’74

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Konopka III

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Koshgarian

Mr. C. Paul Kreag ’59

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Kremzier ’46

L.T. Verrastro, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph LaCivita
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Mr. & Mrs. Raymond LaMarco

Hon. & Mrs. Thomas Lamb Esq. ’76

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Lancaster

Mr. & Mrs. William G. Lange

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lashway ’56

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin LaVigne ’91

Dr. & Mrs. Richard E. Lavigne ’59

Dr. & Mrs. William J. Leahy Ph.D. ’54

Mr. & Mrs. John F. Leandri

Le�gnard Curtin Post 927 American 
Legion

Mr. & Mrs. William Leonard ’56

Mr. & Mrs. John J. Lester

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Levenson

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Levitto ’47

Mr. & Mrs. David Lomascolo

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Macfarlane

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Macielak

Mackey Automotive LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph M. Magliocca

Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Maiello

Mr. Daniel Maloy Esq. ’03

Dr. & Mrs. Kenneth Mandato

Manhattan College

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Manion

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Manning

Mr. & Mrs. George F. Mansfield

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Marini ’87

Mr. Justin M. Marini ’08

Mr. Robert J. Marino ’70

Marshall & Sterling Insurance

Brother William Martin FSC ’55

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Matos

Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Matthews ’56

Mr. & Mrs. William A. Maxwell ’69

Mr. Joseph G. McCann ’85

Mr. John A. McCauley ’82

Mr. Edward J. McCormick II ’91

Mr. & Mrs. Richard McDevitt

Mr. Michael McDonough

Hon. John McEneny ’61

Mrs. Regina W. McGrath

Mr. & Mrs. Brian McGraw ’83

Mr. Stephen M. McGuirk ’79

Mr. & Mrs. Brian T. McMahon

Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Medick ’73

Ms. Barbara J. Melanson

Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Melillo

Mrs. Barbara Mesick

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Metzger Jr. ’42

Mr. James Meyer

CPT. and Mrs. James Meyers Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Micelli

Mr. & Mrs. John Mignacci

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Monahan

Mr. & Mrs. James Moran Jr. ’72

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Pierre 

Mr. & Mrs. John F. Moriarty

Mr. & Mrs. James L. Mosall ’74

Mr. Thomas P. Mottolese ’69

Capt. & Mrs. Charles Mull ’45

Ms. Mary E. Mulligan

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Mullon ’55

Mr. Richard W. Mulvey

Mr. & Mrs. Garrett Murphy ’49

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Murphy ’94

Mr. & Mrs. William F. Murphy Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Murray ’86

Mr. Ryan J. Murray ’97

Capt. & Mrs. Joseph S. Myers (Ret.) ’49

Mr.  Eugene Napierski Esq. ’61

Mrs. Kathleen Naughter

Mr. & Mrs. Dan Nelson

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond J. Neubauer ’75

Mrs. Loretta Neville

Nevins Insurance Agency

NYSUT

Mr. & Mrs. Edward O’Brien ’60

Mr. & Mrs. James M. O’Connor

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O’Connor ’73

Ms. Gloria O’Donnell

Mr. & Mrs. Charles R. Oestreicher

Mrs. Pauline Y. Ogrodnik

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph J. O’Hagan ’82

Mrs. Audrey O’Hare

Mr. & Mrs. John J. O’Keefe Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin O’Leary ’75

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O’Neill ’54

Mr. & Mrs. William Ostrander ’58

Mr. & Mrs. Felix Padula Jr. ’52

Mr. Patrick Parsons

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Patnode

Mr. & Dr. Eric Paul

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Pedinotti

Mr. Joseph E. Perreault ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Perry

Mr. & Mrs. Ward Petrie Sr. ’58

Mr. & Mrs. John Petro

Mrs. Cynthia Pettit

Dr. William H. Phelan M.D. ’44

Col. & Mrs. Frank Phelan USA RET ’52

Mr. William B. Picotte

Planet Fitness

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Pletman

Mr. & Mrs. Xavi Ponthokkan

Mr. & Mrs. Harold Porr III

Mr. Vincent Prattico III

Ms. Veronica C. Quigley

Ms. Rose A. Quinn

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Radliff

Raimo Auto Tag and Title, Inc.

Repeat Business Systems, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. David Reynolds ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Rice

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Richter

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Riley III

Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Rinella ’55

Mr. & Mrs. John Risler

Mr. & Mrs. John Ritchie ’72

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Ritter

RJN Physical Therapy, PLLC

Mr. Philip E. Roberts ’61

Mr. Timothy L. Roche ’73

Dr. & Mrs. Sean Roche ’85

Ms. Linda E. Rodd

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Rogler ’83

Mr. & Mrs. James J. Romano ’69

Mr. & Mrs. Elliott Rosen

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Rotchford

Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin F. Round

Mr. Paul R. Roy

Mr. Gary Ruberti

Mr. Vincent P. Ruede ’51

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Rustowicz

Mr. & Mrs. George Rutnik ’48

Mrs. Claudia Rzeszptarski

Mr. & Mrs. John W. Sacca Ph.D ’63

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Saccocio

Ms. Nancy Salerno

Mr. & Mrs. R. Joseph Salois

Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Sano ’48

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Santa Barbara

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Sausville

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Scalzo

Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Scaringe ’02

Mr. & Mrs. George Scaringe

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory P. Schlapp

Mr. George H. Schnurr ’49

Ms. Patricia T. Schoeffel

Rev. Erwin H. Schweigardt Ph.D. ’57

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony L. Scott ’57

Mr. & Mrs. John B. Sebastian

Mr. & Mrs. Greg Seeley

Mr. & Mrs. Louis Selig

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Seymour

Mr. Philip J. Sgarlata ’49

Mr. Edward J. Shea ’00

Mr. & Mrs. James Sheahan ’62

Mr. Raymond C. Sheehan Jr. ’48

Col. & Mrs. John J. Shevlin USA RET

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Shields

Mr. Jeffrey L. Sidoti ’07

Mr. Charles Silverstein ’03

Mr. David J. Skoney ’71

Mrs. & Mr. John P. Smircich

Mr. & Mrs. David L. Smith ’70

Mr. John F. Smith ’66

Mr. Joseph J. Smith ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy J. Smith ’70

Mr. & Mrs. Chester L. Smith Jr. ’77

Mr. Michael J. Smith

Mr. & Mrs. Robert F. Smith ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Michael S. Smith

Spataro Insurance Agency, Inc.

Mr. Nicholas S. Spoltore ’04

Sports Giant LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Stack ’59

Mr. & Mrs. Peter J. Stanish ’77

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Stanton Sr.

Mr. James Staudt

Mr. & Mrs. John E. Stefanik

Mr. & Mrs. William Steinhoff

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stephens ’54

Mr. Peter Stephens ’69

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Stiglmeier

Mr. & Mrs. Frederic Stutzman

Ms. Judith A. Sullivan

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph A. Sullivan ’68

Mr. & Mrs. Viktor Surin ’73

Mr. & Mrs. Jason Sweeney

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Swim ’69

T & P Lawn and Landscape

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Taft

Mr. & Mrs. Paul E. Teufer ’56

The Colonie Little League

The Winfield Group

The Zone Fitness Center LLC 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Thorp Jr. ’83

Mr. & Mrs. James F. Thorp ’86

Mr. Joseph E. Tierney ’54

Tippers Gate Inc. Bentley’s Tavern

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Mitchell

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Tompkins C.P.A. ’71

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Toomey ’79

Mr. & Mrs. William Toomey Jr. ’49

Mr. William A. Toomey III ’73

Town of Malta

Towne, Ryan & Partners, P.C.

Mr. & Mrs. Dominick Trimarchi

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Trobridge

Mr. Charles E. Tryon ’08

U.S. LBM Holdings, LLC
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Mr. Edward M. Urschel ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Van Ullen ’71

Mr. & Mrs. John L. Vanderhoef

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Vanina ’49

Mr. Mark S. Vena ’04

Mr. & Mrs. Louis A. Venditti

Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Verderese Jr.

Vi�ctoria Station, Inc. Salon  
and Day Spa

Mr. & Mrs. Carlo Vittorini

Mr. & Mrs. John Wahl

Dr. & Mrs. Arthur Wallingford

Mr. Stephen Walsh

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Walsh ’59

Mr. Thomas Walsh ’70

Mr. & Mrs. Sean Ward

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Watson

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Weaver

Ms. Danielle M. Welch

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Wesoloski

Mr. & Mrs. James Wilson

Mr. & Mrs. Robert R. Windelspecht ’66

Dr. & Mrs. Christopher Wohltmann ’83

Rev. John J. Yanas Jr. ’72

Mr. & Mrs. Donald E. Yezzi ’54

Zelker Elevator Co. Inc. 

Mr. & Mrs. Gus Ziamandanis ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Arnis Zilgme

Capt. & Mrs. James F. Zinkovitch Sr. ’56

The Honorable Anthony Cardona ’58 
Technology Wing

Mr. & Mrs. David Clarke ’58

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Flynn Jr. ’51

Mr. & Mrs. J. Timothy O’Hearn ’58

Mr. & Mrs. Ward Petrie Sr. ’58

Ciara Rose Van De Loo 
Scholarship

Mr. & Mrs. Albert W. Driver

Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Van De Loo ’90

Big Brothers for Education

Anonymous

Mr. James J. Berkery ’65

Chartwells

Mr. Thomas A. Clemente Sr, BFSC

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Davenport ’53

Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Farnan Sr.

Mr. James R. Farnan ’88

Mr. & Mrs. James H. Ford ’50

Mr. & Mrs. Steven H. Heider

Mr. James Hunter ’52

Mr. Patrick W. McCann

Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Medick ’73

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Murphy ’94

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Nicolla ’75

Mr. & Mrs. David L. Smith ’70

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Zielinski ’58

Mary E. Fitzgerald Prattico 
Scholarship

AI�G Trucking Company dba A Kohler 
Distributors

Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Anzeveno Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Fred D. Bartlett

Mr. & Mrs. Britt Carmer

Mr. &  Mrs. Alfred J. Collins III ’75

Mr. & Mrs. John Conley

Mr. & Mrs. Seamus Crotty ’81

Mr. & Mrs. Michael DeRita

Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Finn

Ms. Mary B. Flaherty

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Gasbarro

Mr. & Mrs. Donard P. Gaynor

Ms. Sheila Greco & Mr. John Krong

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Manion

Mr. & Mrs. James Horvath

Mrs. Suzanne Jensen

Ms. Diana Kahn

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Konopka III

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond LaMarco

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Levenson

L.T. Verrastro, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Macfarlane

In Memory of Grace Folts

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Demas

Mr. & Mrs. David L. Edyvean

Marshall & Sterling Insurance

Mr. & Mrs. Charles R. Oestreicher

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Rice

Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin F. Round

Mr. & Mrs. Louis A. Venditti

In Memory of Dr. Richard P. 
Crinigan, Jr. ’44 

Mr. William H. Barton

Glenn Bellitto and Kyle Moran

Bronxville Realty Associates LLC

Ms. Margaret C. Connors

Mrs. Patricia Crinigan

Ms. Patricia J. Dundon

Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Emhardt

Mr. Paul T. Fahr

Mr. & Mrs. Paul M. Frank

Mr. & Mrs. Francis J. Gilchrist

Mr. & Mrs. William Girvin ’44

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Grogan Esq. ’47

Mr. John Howitt

Mr. Gennaro Iagallo

Mr. and Mrs. William B. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Lester

Mr. and Mrs. Bradford Marvin Jr.

Ms. Mary E. Mulligan

Ms. Gloria O’Donnell

Mrs. Audrey O’Hare

Mr. and Mrs. John J. O’Keefe Jr.

Mr. William B. Picotte

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Pletman

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Porr III

Ms. Veronica C. Quigley

Ms. Linda E. Rodd

Mr. James Staudt

Mr. and Mrs. Carlo Vittorini

In Memory of Robert Starzec ’59

Ms. Joellen Anderson

Mr. & Mrs. Jon Baldi

Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Belcher

Mr. Gene & Mike Bright

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence F. Christofori

Ms. Elizabeth D. Colson

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy H. Cronin

Ms. Geneva DeLabry

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Donnelly ’59

Mr. Robert & James Douglass

Mr. &Mrs. Richard W. Duffy

Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Galligan

Mr. & Mrs. John A. Goetsch

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Heder

Mr. & Mrs. William G. Lange

Mr. & Mrs. John F. Leandri

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Manning

Ms. Barbara J. Melanson

Mr. & Mrs. James M. O’Connor

Ms. Nancy Salerno

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory P. Schlapp

Ms. Patricia T. Schoeffel

Mr. & Mrs. John B. Sebastian

Ms. Judith A. Sullivan

Ms. Danielle M. Welch

In Memory of Raymond 
Lauterborn ’34

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Donnelly ’59

Mr. & Mrs. Edmund J. Lynch, Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lounsbery

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Monahan

Mr. & Mrs. John F. Moriarty

Mr. William B. Picotte

Mr. Peter E. Platt ’57

Mr. & Mrs. J. Michael Brennan

In Memory of Michael Abele ’74

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen P. Buono

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis G. Cavanaugh

Mr. James R. D’Aiello

Mr. Stephen Egan

In Memory of Susan Parsons

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas P. Buscher

Mr. Patrick Parsons

In Memory of Peter Blanchfield ’56

Mrs. Patricia Blanchfield

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Donnelly ’59

In Memory of Michael Slattery

Mr. Peter E. Platt ’57

In Memory of Edilberto Olimpo ’82

Mrs. Julia Olimpo

In Memory of Peter Simonian ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Gus Ziamandanis ’47

Meredith & Gene Hay ’61 MVP 
Football Award in Memory of 
Henry Hay ’61

Mr. & Mrs. Gene Hay ’61

In Memory of Peter Simonian ’47

Mr. & Mrs. Gus Ziamandanis ’47

In Memory of Reverend James 
Gulley

Mr. & Mrs. Terrence Brennan ’74

Ms. Mary R. Casey

Mr. & Mrs. Richard F. Cinella

Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Costello

Ms. Elizabeth A. DiCaprio

Mr. Joseph C. Early ’58

Mr. James Guyette

Mr. Joseph L. Harkins

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph M. Magliocca

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Pedinotti

Mrs. Claudia Rzeszptarski

Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Verderese Jr.

Mr. John J. Yanas Sr., Esq. BFSC ’47

Gifts In Memory
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Mr. & Mrs. George F. Mansfield

Brother William Martin FSC ’55

Mr. & Mrs. Brian T. McMahon

CPT. & Mrs. James Meyers Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. John Mignacci

Mr.  Eugene Napierski Esq. ’61

Mr. & Mrs. J. Scott Payne

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Perry

Mr. C. J. DeCrescente

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Radliff

Mr. & Mrs. John Risler

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Rotchford

Mr. Paul R. Roy

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Rustowicz

Mr. & Mrs. R. Joseph Salois

Mr. & Mrs. Greg Seeley

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Seymour

Col. & Mrs. John J. Shevlin USA RET

Mr. & Mrs. John E. Stefanik

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Van De Loo ’90

Vi�ctoria Station, Inc. Salon  
and Day Spa

1SG Keith Juman Leadership 
Award

Mr. Jeffrey L. Sidoti ’07

Thomas J. Hogan ’47 Scholarship

Mr. & Mrs. Brian B. Hogan

Ron Morrison Scholarship

Friends of Ron Morrison

Margaret Smith Scholarship

Mr. and Mrs. David B. Smith ’75

Reverends Anthony and James 
Gulley Scholarship

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony R. London

Technology Grant

E A,  Barvoets Fund

Red-Kap Sales Inc.

Basketball Booster

WalMart

Football Booster

Mr. James T. Smith Jr. 

Baseball Booster

Mr. & Mrs. Richard F. Anguish

Mr. Brian Beauregard

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Carey

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Close

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DiNovo Esq

ERay Building Services

Mr.& Mrs. James Horvath

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Italiano

Mr. & Mrs. David M. Koonz

La�w Enforcement Officers Union 
Council 82

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Manion

Mr. & Mrs. James O’Toole

Mr. & Mrs. J. Scott Payne

Puro Construction Company

Raimo Auto Tag and Title, Inc.

Stone Bridge Iron & Steel

Ted’s Floor Covering, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Wesoloski

Lacrosse Booster

Access Compliance LLC

Adirondack Hercules Tire Corp.

Mr. & Mrs. William Anthony ’81

Benchemark Printing, Inc.

Berkshire Bank

Dr. Marianne Gable DDS

Homecrest Kitchens, Inc.

King Wealth Management Group, LLC

Mackey Automotive LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy O’Hara

Towne Television Audio & Appliance, Inc.

Towne, Ryan & Partners, P.C.

U.S. LBM Holdings, LLC

Zelker Elevator Co. Inc.

Hockey Booster

Carbone Automotive Group

CDPHP

Chase Hockey, Inc.

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Glennon

Hockey Store N More, LLC

Ho�llandale Apartments and Health 
Club, LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Manion

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Matos

Mr. Stephen Walsh

Sports Giant LLC

Tippers Gate Inc. Bentley’s Tavern

Towne Television Audio & Appliance, Inc.

Music Parents and Friends

Mr. & Mrs. John Petro

Shaker Pointe at Carondelet

The Colonie Little League

The Winfield Group

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene J. Zielinski ’58

Purple & Gold Gala Donors

Mr. Robert Castle

Mrs. Joan Carroll

Church of St. Pius X

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Colacino

Ms. Janine Y. Daniels Rivera

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald DeMatteo ’54

Mr. & Mrs. John DeMichele

Mr. & Mrs. Mark DeNicola

Dr. & Mrs. George DiDonna MD ’59

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Esposito

Mr. James Harrington

Mrs. Margaret Joynt

Mr. & Mrs. Ritch Kielb

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lashway ’56

Col. & Mrs. Frank Phelan USA RET ’52

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Richter

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Ritter

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Saccocio

Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Sano ’48

Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Scaringe ’02

Mr. & Mrs. John P. Smircich

Purple & Gold Gala Sponsors

Adirondack Hercules Tire Corp.

Mr. Joseph M. Aliberti ‘68

Mr. & Mrs. William Anthony ‘81

Arbonne International

Bartlett Enterprises Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Carm Basile

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Batcher

Mr. & Mrs. James Bigley ‘68

Hon. Ronald Canestrari ‘61

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Carnavos

CBA Parents Association

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Chrisikos

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Cleary

Mr. & Mrs. Alfred J. Collins III ‘75

Mr. & Mrs. John C. Conboy ‘52

Coxsackie Logistics

Mr. & Mrs. Seamus Crotty ‘81

Mr. Brian Culnan Esq. ‘85

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Devane ‘82

Mr. & Mrs. Carl DiCesare

Mr. & Mrs. Neal Dill

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DiNovo Esq

Mr. & Mrs. David Doemel ‘71

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Early ‘80

ERay Building Services

Family Foot Care PLLC

Mr. & Mrs. Philip W. Farinacci ‘04

First Niagara

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Frost

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gleason

Ms. Sheila Greco & Mr. John Krong

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Hartman

Mr. & Mrs. Steven H. Heider

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Holtzman

Mr. & Mrs. James Horvath

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Horvath

Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Hulbert ‘83

Jackson Lewis

Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Jones ‘83

Dr. & Mrs. Edward Kampf ‘61

Mr. & Mrs. John Karrat

Mr. & Mrs. John Kearney ‘65

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kolbe

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Koshgarian

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph LaCivita

Dr. & Mrs. Richard E. Lavigne ‘59

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lounsbery

Manhattan College

Mr. Justin M. Marini ‘08

Mrs. Shirley Marozzi

Mr. & Mrs. David McGuire 

Mr. & Mrs. D. Lee Miller

Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Monroe D.V.M. ’69

Mr. & Mrs. James Moran Jr. ’72

Mr. Richard W. Mulvey

Na�pierski, VanDenburgh, Napierski  
& O’Connor LLP

NBT Bank

O’Connor & O’Connor CPA’s

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph J. O’Hagan ’82

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy O’Hara

Mr. & Mrs. James O’Toole

Parisi, Coan & Saccocio, PLLC

Planet Fitness

Mr. Peter E. Platt ’57

Mr. Joseph A. Reilly ’56

Retirement Planning Group LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Rotchford

Rowlands & Barranca Agency Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. George Scaringe

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Scaringe ’82

Mr. & Mrs. James Schlegel

Rev. Erwin H. Schweigardt Ph.D. ’57

Mr. James T. Smith Jr.

Smith’s School Uniforms & More

Spataro Insurance Agency, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Stanton Sr.

Stone Bridge Iron & Steel

Mr. Mark J. Strollo ’94

Mr. & Mrs. Jason Sweeney

The Century House, Inc.

The Walters Co

The Zone Fitness Center LLC 

Mr. & Mrs. William Toomey Jr. ’49

Mr. William A. Toomey III ’73

Mr. & Mrs. Dominick Trimarchi
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Mr. & Mrs. Michael Van De Loo ’90

Mr. & Mrs. John L. Vanderhoef

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Vivian

Ms. Meg Wallingford

Dr. & Mrs. Arthur Wallingford

Mr. & Mrs. Sean Ward

Wicked Smart Apparel

Mr. & Mrs. Arnis Zilgme

Purple & Gold Gala Advertisers

Academy of the Holy Names

Adirondack Beverages

Albany Diocese Cemeteries

Capital District Payroll, LLC

Capital Movers

Daniel Keenan Funeral Home, Inc.

Gunning Elite Training

Hudson Valley Community College

Le�gnard Curtin Post 927 American 
Legion

Manhattan College

Repeat Business Systems, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Scaringe ’02

Golf Tournament Donors

Family Foot Care PLLC

M&T Bank

Mingle on the Avenue

Golf Tournament Sponsorships

Arthur J. Gallagher & Company

BBL Construction Service., LLC

Berkshire Bank

Mr. & Mrs. Neal Dill

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Hartman

Key  Bank Commercial

Lee Miller

O’Connor & O’Connor CPA’s

Pioneer Bank

Purshe Kaplan Sterling Investments

RBS Citizens

Realty USA Capital, Inc.

Retirement Planning Group LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Sabatino ’67

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Scaringe ’82

Staff Ciampino & Company PC

Sykes-Mallia Associates, Inc.

Wells Fargo Advisors

Golf Tournament Tee Sponsors

Mr. & Mrs. William Anthony ’81

Mr. Peter J. Blanchfield Esq. ’82

Mr. Philip M. Blanchfield ’82

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Conway

DeCrescente Distributing Co,. Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Devane ’82

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DiNovo Esq

Direct Retirement Solutions

Iseman, Cunningham, Riester & Hyde, LLP

M&T Bank

NYSUT

Parisi, Coan & Saccocio, PLLC

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Scaringe ’82

Mr. & Mrs. James Smith ’66

Smith’s School Uniforms & More

Mr. & Mrs. William N. Young Jr. Esq. ’64

JROTC

Association Development Group, Inc.

Town of Malta

Gifts In-Kind 

2Shea Catering

518 Athlete

Academy of the Holy Names

Across The Street Pub

Albany College of Pharmacy and 
Health Sciences

Albany Country Club

Albany Devils

Arthur J. Gallagher & Co. 

BBL Construction Services

Best Cleaners

Book House/Little Book House

Breakaway Sports

Bumble Beads Boutique

Capital City Produce LLC

Ca�pital District Drywall 
Gary Burton

Cantina Mexican Restaurant 

Carver Construction

Casa Visco

Casual Set

CBA Bookstore

CHA

Chipolte

Mr. & Mrs. J. Barron Clancy ’61

Clearly Yours

Coccadotts

Competitive Edge

Complexions Spa

Mr. & Mrs. Seamus Crotty ’81

Decresente Distributing

Desmond Hotel

Dick’s Sporting Goods

Mr. & Mrs. Neal Dill

Different Drummer’s Kitchen Co.

DiNapoli Opticians

Mr & Mrs. David Doemel ’71

D’Raymonds Restaurant & Lounge

Earl B. Feiden Inc.

EStudio Yoga

Face to Face

Ferri Formals and Bridals

Field Realty

Frank Adams Jewelers

Friends of CBA

Genesis Hair Studio

Gio Culinary Studio

Ms. Sheila Greco & Mr John Krong

Holiday Inn Saratoga Springs

Honest Weight Food Co-op

Jean Paul Day Spa/Hair Salon

Johnny’s Downtown

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Kampf ’96

Mr. & Mrs. John Kearney ’65

Mr. & Mrs. Bob Kolbe

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Koshgarian

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph LaCivita

Lanie’s Cafe

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lewis

Longfellows Hotel & Restaurant

Longwood Gardens

Loudonville Wine and Spirits

Mr. & Mrs. Jason Lurie

Maggie’s Sports Bar

Marrello Restaurants and Catering

Mazzone Management Group

Mendenhall Inn

Merriam Insurance

Merrill Lynch

Me�troland Photo 
Mike Gallitelli

Miami Sun

Milano’s Restaurant

Morgan Stanley

Morningside Gallery

M&T Bank

MVP Health Care

North American Services

Northeastern Fine Jewelers

Mr. John V. O’Connor ’75

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy O’Hara

Mr. & Mrs. James W. O’Keefe ’66

Mr. & Mrs. James O’Toole

Parker Inn and Suites

Pavilion Grand Hotel

Mr. Vincent Prattico III

Premiere Transportation

Price Chopper

Proctor’s Theatre

Realty USA - Tony Sabatino ’67

Red’s Restaurant Inc.

Mr. Joseph A Reilly ’56

Mr. & Mrs. Marc Reiter ’81

Residence Inn by Marriot

Mrs. Janis Sabatino

Mr. Philip Sabatino ’45

Mr. Phil Sabatino ’01

Sandri Companies

Saratoga National Golf Club

Saratoga Race Track

Schenectady Auto Service

Schenectady Municipal Golf Course

Mr. Richard Scully

Seven Horse Pub

Shaker Ridge Country Club

Siena College

Mr. John Signor ’82

Silver Parrot Stuyvesant Plaza

Mr. Matthew Spataro

Spa One

Spin Revolution

Starbuck’s

Student Styles

Supreme Cuisine Inc.

Sweeney Company LLC

Teal Becker & Chiaramonte

Mr. Joe Tessitore ’89

The Pottery Place

The Standard Restaurant & Laonge

The Villa Tuscan Grille

Times Union Center

Today’s Limousine

Villa Tuscan Grille

Walmart

Wicked Smart Apparel

Matching Gift Companies

AXA Foundation

Bank of America Matching GIfts

Boeing/Gift Matching Program

GE Foundation Matching Gifts 
Program

Goldman Sachs Matching Gift 
Program

IBM Corporation Matching Gifts 
Program

Morgan Stanley

Perry Capital, LLC

PPL Services Corporation

Verizon Foundation

Christian Brothers Academy is 
grateful for your continued  
support.  If we inadvertently omit-
ted your donation,  please accept 
our apology & notify Matt Agan 
’05 in the Office of Institutional 
Advancement at (518) 452-9809 
ext. 120 or agan@cbaalbany.org.
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Upcoming Events 
•	 First Full Day of School				    September 5th

•	 Flag Raising & 9/11 Remembrance Ceremony		  September 11th

•	 “Battle for the Saber” @ La Salle Institute			   September 12th

•	 Alumni “Golden Plus” Luncheon				    September 24th

•	 Homecoming vs. Ballston Spa				    September 26th 

•	 CBA Phonathon				�    October  26th , 27th, 28th  
November 2nd, 3rd, 4th

•	 Open House 				    October 30th  

•	 Veterans Day Parade 				    November 11th 

•	 Father-Son Dinner				    November 16th

•	 CBA Craft Fair 				    November 22nd

•	 CBA Christmas Concert				    December 18th

•	 Christmas Liturgy				    December 19th

•	 3rd Annual Brother’s Cup Hockey Classic			   December 27th & 28th 

•	 5th Annual CBA Alumni Basketball Tournament		  December 27th & 28th 


